
 

 

A New ETHICS Department  

To all mascara users out 

there, don’t throw away your 

old mascara brushes or 

wands when they have 

become clogged or your 

mascara is finished! 

The Appalachian Wildlife Refuge has found that those little brushes 

are ideal for grooming their little wildlife patients, helping to clean 

off fly eggs and larva, nits and fleas. Also making it easier to examine 

them and treat them for any injuries. 

 

What a great way to reuse them! 

 

We will be collecting them in 

September and October. . . 

Just bring them in. . . 

Mrs Jennings will wash and sterilise 

them before sending. 
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